
 

 

 
MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:  License Plate Issuing Officials 
 
FROM: Amanda Fleming 

Revenue Tax Accountant III, Motor Vehicle Division 
 
SUBJECT: Retained License Plate Design 
 
DATE:  March 31, 2025 
 
 
The God Bless America license plate category re-issuance was effective January 1, 2025. The design did not change. 
However, a new metal plate should be issued at the time of renewal.   

A supply of license plates, based on the number of current registrations in each county, was ordered and delivered to 
the issuing offices in the summer of 2024. Personalized license plates and additional plate orders may be ordered on 
demand through the ALVIN system.  

The tag numbering scheme for the license plates can be found 
at https://www.revenue.alabama.gov/division/motor-vehicle/ under “License Plate and Registration 
Information,” then “Fee Schedule,” and finally “Registration File Information.”   

Contact the Motor Vehicle Division at 334-242-9000 if you have any questions.  


